The Milford City Rec Bd met November 7, 2002 for a special meeting at City Hall at 7:00 p.m.
Members present: Shelly Tolle, Norma Miller, Terry Good, and Lorna Frey. Absent: Jim
Davenport, Jeff Heckman, and Scott Burroughs. Others present: Arlene Sieck, Lindsey Troyer,
and Jeanne Hoggins.

Meeting was called to order at 7:06 p.m. by Terry Good.

1. Jim Davenport was appointed as Secretary of the Rec Board. A motion was made by Lorna
Frey and seconded by Terry Good.

2. Jeremy Kent was approved as Youth Saturday Morning Boys Basketball Coach.

3. Went over the typed rules and regulations for the summer baseball and softball programs.

4. The Rec Board decided that rule #7 would be scratched.

5. It was decided that if an outside team would use the ball fields that there would be a damage
deposit, it would be a first come, first serve basis, and there would be a contract to be signed.

6. A pre coaches meeting is set for March 11 at 7:00 p.m.

7. March 18 is the date set for the team formations at 5:00 p.m. and if the team formations are not
done, then we will finish on March 22.

8. The rec board agreed to have volunteer umpires for the younger kids’ games. Each parent will
be asked to umpire one of their child’s games.

9. The rec board decided to wait for the league meeting to determine whether the batting helmet
cages need to be worn by everyone.

A motion was made by Shelly Tolle and seconded by Lorna Frey to adjourn. Motion carried.
Meeting adjourned at 8:37 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Lindsey Troyer
City Rec Director



